
From: Luke Moerke <luke@exodusengineer.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 2:21 PM 

To: Brown, Richard (DES) 

Subject: 2018 Codes 

 

Categories: Red Category 

 

Richard, 

 

I’m writing you to request that the formal code adoption for the 2018 codes be further delayed so that 

design professionals, builders, and code officials have more time to collaborate and determine best 

steps forward in meeting the new code requirements. No classes or workshops that were planned this 

month or in April are looking to happen, so I feel it is important that an opportunity for learning be 

available before implementation. Please consider this, as it affects so much of the construction industry, 

and related service organizations like myself. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Luke Moerke, P.E. 

Exodus Engineering, Inc. 

1321 Grand Ave 

Centralia, WA 98531 

360.345.1566 
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